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Principles and Practice of Sport Management
Written for courses within Sports Law, Legal Aspects of Sports, Second
Edition provides a modern, case-based approach to this changing area
of sports management and administration. The text provides a breadth
of coverage that is specifically written for Sport Management majors
who need to understand the relationship between sport administration
and the law and as such provides an accessible level of detail. It
urges students to think critically about course material and apply
material to an in-depth study of legal aspects of sport through the
use of cases to real-world scenarions and questions at the end of each
chapter. The Second Edition has been reorganized to improve the flow
of content and all case studies have been added to Navigate 2 to help
students stay organized and prepare for class. The topic of
discrimination in sports has been updated and expanded to include age,
race, religion, and gender discrimination.

Applied Sport Management Skills, Second Edition (With Web
Study Guide)
N/A

Sport and the Pandemic
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This book represents a landmark effort to bring into focus the moral
and ethical issues associated with the management of sport and sport
organisations. Within a sport context Joy DeSensi and Danny Rosenberg
have critically examined a view shared by virtually all business
managers and scholars -- that ethics and morality in management is not
only good for all concerned but a necessity in terms of the bottom
line.

Sport Ethics: Applications for Fair Play
Sport Integrity examines sports integrity from a range of disciplinary
perspectives that will help to enhance the reader’s understanding of
this burgeoning problematic in sports management. Securing and
promoting the integrity of sport has become one of the critical tasks
for the governance and management of sport at professional, elite and
non-elite levels. Threats to the integrity of sport manifest
themselves in an array of guises, and include problems such as matchfixing, corruption, and the poor governance and management of sport.
To reflect these diverse difficulties, this volume brings together
authors from different nationalities to examine specific problems from
a range of disciplinary perspectives. Together, these contributors
enhance the empirical and theoretical foundations of sports integrity
and place ethical considerations at the heart of the discussions to
improve the management of sport. Sport Integrity will be of great
interest to scholars and practitioners of sport management, sport and
ethics and sports governance. The chapters were originally published
as a special issue of the Journal of Global Sport Management.

Practical Ethics in Sport Management
Leaders and managers throughout the sporting world face many ethical
challenges on a daily basis. Should an athletic director chastise an
unruly but influential supporter? What factors should affect an
athlete’s eligibility? Is competitiveness acceptable in youth sports?
This text shows aspiring sports management professionals how to
identify the moral issues in sports and develop principle-centered
leadership practices to lead with justice, honesty, and beneficence.
Among the issues addressed are the conflict between sportsmanship and
gamesmanship, violence in sports, racial and gender equity,
performance-enhancing drugs, academics, and commercialization.
Throughout, specific examples from real-world sports situations and
reflective questions encourage students to think critically.
Instructors considering this book for use in a course may request an
examination copy here.

Sport, Ethics and Leadership
Qualitative Research in Sport Management is the first book of its kind
to bring together valuable research designs based on extensive
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research in qualitative research methods across a number of different
fields. Research designs from the fields of business, education,
cultural studies, media studies, queer studies, sociology and
psychology are applied specifically to sport management, taking into
account the special features and nuances of this field. In each
research design the text provides a concise guide to how each model
can first be applied to sport management issues and problems, second,
strengthen the research design, and finally, enhance the research
process. Each chapter is carefully structured to ensure that key
information is easy to locate and remember and includes: Introduction,
Objectives, Key Concepts and Terms, and Review and research questions.
International case studies, "In Profile" sections with leading sport
management researchers and research briefs are used to illustrate how
theory is put into practice. An accompanying website provides
powerpoint summaries of each chapter. Please visit:
www.textbooks.elsevier.com/9780750685986.

Legal Aspects of Sports
Sports are more than just "games". They can unite countries, start
wars, and revolutionize views on race, class, and gender. Through
works from philosophy, sociology, medicine, and law, this collection
explores intersections of sports and ethics, and identifies the
immense role of sports in shaping and reflecting social values

Emerging Technologies in Sport
Advances in technology have always had a significant impact on sport.
This book surveys the next generation of emerging technologies and
considers how sport managers, governing bodies and officials can meet
the challenges that they pose for sport competition, participation and
events. It explores cutting edge developments in areas such as gene
doping, vision and brain technologies, 3D printing technologies,
molecular communication technologies and our ability to "rebuild"
bodies. Each chapter considers the implications of a particular
technology in terms of ethics, rules and regulations, facilities and
resourcing, as well as the emergence of completely new forms of sport,
and offers strategies for future sport management. Emerging
Technologies in Sport is a valuable resource for sport industry
professionals, undergraduate students in the fields of sport
management, sport tourism, and sport business, and a fascinating read
for anyone with an interest in sport and future applications of
emerging technologies within sport.

Sport Integrity
Sports Ethics for Sports Management Professionals provides students
with the necessary tools to make ethical decisions in the sports
management field. It presents several ethical models that the sports
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management professional can use as a guide to making ethical
decisions. The text contains numerous case studies which allow
students to apply the ethical decision-making process to a sportsrelated ethical dispute.

Modern Sport Ethics: A Reference Handbook, 2nd Edition
Research methods courses have become a compulsory component of most
degree programs in sport management. This is the first introductory
research methods textbook to focus exclusively on sport management.
Through the use of examples, cases and data taken from the real world
of sport management it opens up a traditionally dry area of study,
helping the student to understand the vital importance of sound
methodology in their studies and subsequent professional practice. The
book covers the full range of quantitative and qualitative methods
across the whole span of the research process, from research design
and the literature review to data analysis and report writing. Every
chapter contains a range of useful features to aid student learning,
including summaries, discussion questions and guides to further
resources, as well as examples drawn from contemporary sport around
the world. Research Methods for Sport Management is an essential
course text for all sport management students and an invaluable
reference for any sport management professional involved in
operational research.

Managing Drugs in Sport
Sport governance no longer stirs public opinion only when scandals
surface; it has become a persistent concern for a number of
stakeholders, such as the media, sport followers, and corporates that
produce and sponsor sport. Contemporary sport governance is
characterised by tension between sport’s potential for commercial
benefit on the one hand and moral education and social development on
the other. The perceived incompatibility of these two aspects has led
to intense conversations in the media, administrative circles, and the
public sphere about the need for ethics to be the key element of
governance. The chapters in this volume explore the contemporary forms
of governance that is structured by sport’s extensive transnational
networks, shifts in what the stakeholders mentioned above understand
by ‘ethics’, and the emergence of new stakeholders. They identify as
the two major directions of contemporary sport governance the growing
significance of the non-West, especially in relation to event hosting,
and the need for controlling the behaviour of emergent interest
groups. The latter is a complex constellation of athletes, officials,
supporters, lawyers, and politicians who share power and collectively
determine corporate and non-profit governance, legal aspects, and
regulatory mechanisms from within their subjective locations. The
chapters in this book were originally published in a special issue in
Sport in Society.
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Routledge Handbook of Sport and Corporate Social
Responsibility
This book represents a bold statement concerning the excitement and
energy of the field of sports ethics and philosophy in contemporary
terms. It is comprised of a collection of commissioned essays from the
leading international scholars in the field to celebrate the ten year
editorship of Mike McNamee for the journal: Sport, Ethics and
Philosophy. The collection includes essays familiar sport philosophers
on work about the nature and nuances of sports and games playing,
winning and losing, role models and strategic fouling. It also
celebrates in phenomenological terms the complex and heterogeneous
experience and values of sports in both phenomenological and analytic
modes. Finally, it addresses the most serious threats to sport
integrity and governance, in the shape of doping, and the unchecked
power of sports institutions, and the charisma of sport that is at the
mercy of commercialism. This book was originally published as a
special issue of Sport, Ethics and Philosophy.

Ethics and Governance in Sport
This book takes a close look at how the sport industry has been
impacted by the global Coronavirus pandemic, as entire seasons have
been cut short, events have been cancelled, athletes have been
infected, and sport studies programs have moved online. Crucially, the
book also asks how the industry might move forward. With contributions
from sport studies researchers across the world, the book offers
commentaries, cases, and informed analysis across a wide range of
topics and practical areas within sport business and management, from
crisis communication and marketing to event management and finance.
While Covid-19 will inevitably cast a long shadow over sport for years
to come, and although the situation is fast-evolving and the future is
uncertain, this book offers some important early perspectives and
reflections that will inform debate and influence policy and practice.
A timely addition to the body of knowledge regarding the pandemic,
this is an important resource for researchers, students,
practitioners, the media, policy-makers, and anybody who cares about
the future of sport.

Sport, Ethics and Philosophy
"The purpose of this textbook is to heighten awareness regarding the
importance, responsibilities, and challenge of becoming a sport
manager. The complete sport manager is someone who evolves from a
manager of sport to a leader of sport by operating professionally,
ethically, and socially responsibly. This text is organized into three
parts. Part I is comprised of five chapters and examines what it takes
to become the complete sport manager. Part II includes four chapters
that challenge you to put ethical theories and concepts into action in
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managing sport. Part III, also comprised of four chapters, propels you
into the realm of advanced action toward the goal of becoming a sport
leader"--

Sport Ethics
Updated and revised with the latest data in the field, Principles and
Practice of Sport Management, Sixth Edition provides students with the
foundation they need to prepare for a variety of sport management
careers. Intended for use in introductory sport management courses at
the undergraduate level, the focus of the Sixth Edition is to provide
an overview of the sport industry and cover basic fundamental
knowledge and skill sets of the sport manager, as well as to provide
information on sport industry segments for potential employment and
career opportunities.

Critical Issues in Global Sport Management
Explores ethical questions surrounding intercollegiate athletics in
American universities, discussing the true nature of amateurism, the
belief that sports act as a path to good moral character, and sports
programs as a source of university income.

The Ethics of Sport
Everybody involved in sport, from the bleachers to the boardroom,
should develop an understanding of ethics. Sport ethics prompt
discussion of the central principles and ideals by which we all live
our lives, and effective leadership in sport is invariably ethical
leadership. This fascinating new introduction to sport ethics outlines
key ethical theories in the context of sport as well as the
fundamentals of moral reasoning. It explores all the central ethical
issues in contemporary sport: from violence, hazing, and gambling to
performance enhancement, doping, and discrimination. This book not
only investigates the ethical, social, and legal underpinnings of the
most important issues in sport today, but also introduces the reader
to the foundations of ethical leadership in sport and discusses which
leadership strategies are most effective. Each chapter includes
original real-world case studies, learning exercises, and questions to
encourage students to reflect on the ethical problems presented.
Sport, Ethics and Leadership is an essential resource for any course
on sport and leisure studies, the ethics and philosophy of sport, or
sport and leisure management.

Ethics in Sport-3rd Edition
As the role of sport in society becomes ever more prominent and as
sports organisations become increasingly influential members of the
global community, so it has become more important than ever for sport
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to consider its wider social responsibilities. The Routledge Handbook
of Sport and Corporate Social Responsibility is the first book to
offer a comprehensive survey of theories and concepts of CSR as
applied to sport, and the social, ethical and environmental aspects of
sport business and management. It offers an overview of perspectives
and approaches to CSR in sport, examines the unique features of the
sport industry in relation to CSR, explores the tools, models, common
pitfalls and examples of best practice on which managers can draw, and
discusses how CSR and corporate citizenship can be integrated into the
sport management curriculum. The book covers every key issue and
functional area, including implementation, strategic benefits,
communication and corporate image, stakeholder engagement, and the
measurement and evaluation of CSR policies and practices, and includes
detailed international case studies, from the NBA and the Olympic
Games to Japanese soccer. The Routledge Handbook of Sport and
Corporate Social Responsibility is important reading for any student,
researcher, manager or policy maker with an interest in sport
business, management, ethics or development.

Fundamentals of Sport Management
Ethics in Youth Sport
The descriptions and examples of unethical behaviors in sport in this
book will challenge readers to rethink how they view sport and
question whether participating in sport builds character—especially at
the youth and amateur levels. • Describes and analyzes key ethical
issues, such as cheating, fair play, violence, discriminatory actions,
and the use of performance-enhancing drugs, in a single volume •
Identifies how ethical problems in sport affect sport in the United
States and internationally but also significantly impact society
overall • Examines significant events and influential individuals to
provide a historical and sociological context for understanding how
and why individuals behave unethically in sport • Provides a wealth of
information and resources that describe how poor behaviors of
athletes, coaches, and parents in sport can be changed through
educational interventions and a reemphasis on values like integrity

Fundamentals of Sports Ethics
"An accessible and different guide for students and practitioners
alike I'm sure that it will become a standard reference text for
sports management" - Peter Taylor, Sport Industry Research Centre,
Sheffield Hallam University "A must have introductory reference guide
for graduate and undergraduate sport management students" - Paul M.
Pedersen, Indiana University "Provides students, practitioners and
researchers in the field of sport management with a valuable
compilation of sensitizing concepts, definitions and interesting
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references" - Michel van Slobbe, European Sport Management Quarterly
Sharp, clear and relevant this book meets the needs of those studying
and researching within the growing discipline of sport management. The
intelligently cross-referenced entries provide a concise overview of
the key concepts in the field guiding you through the important
debates, sources and research methods in the management and delivery
of sport. The book introduces readers to the concepts at the centre of
their studies; it suggests relevant further reading and thoughts for
future research and applies academic theory to business and
organizational problems in a real-world context. Written for students,
academics and practitioners the entries are designed to meet study
needs and include: Clear definitions Comprehensive examples Practical
applications Effective research methods.

Research Methods for Sport Management
Engaging and reader friendly, Fundamentals of Sport Management
addresses the foundations of the field for students and professionals.
It provides real-world examples and career opportunities in the
exciting world of sport management.

Encyclopedia of Sports Management and Marketing
Ethics in Sport, Third Edition, offers 32 essays by well-known
authors. These essays explore the roots of the ethical and moral
dilemmas so prevalent in sport culture today. Nearly half the essays
are new to this edition.

Ethical Concerns in Sport Governance
Sport Law: A Managerial Approach, third edition, merges law and sport
management in a way that is accessible and straightforward. Its
organization continues to revolve around management functions rather
than legal theory. Concise explanations, coupled with relevant
industry examples and cases, give readers just enough legal doctrine
to understand the important concepts that apply to each area. This
book will help prepare students as they get ready to assume a broad
range of responsibilities in sport, education, or recreation. Whether
readers work as coaches or teachers; administer professional programs;
manage fitness/health clubs; or assume roles in a high school,
college, Olympic, or professional sport organization, legal concerns
will inevitably be woven into their managerial concerns. This book
provides knowledge of the law that helps create a competitive
advantage and build a more efficient and successful operation that
better serves the needs of its constituents. Special Features of the
Book Managerial context tables. Chapter-opening exhibits act as
organizational and study tools identifying managerial contexts in
relation to major legal issues, relevant law, and illustrative cases
for the chapter. Case opinions, focus cases, and hypothetical cases.
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Legal opinions--both excerpted (case opinions) and summarized (focus
cases)--illustrate relevant legal points and help readers understand
the interplay between fact and legal theory. The cases include
questions for discussion, and the instructor’s manual provides
guidance for the discussion. Hypothetical cases further highlight
topics of interest and include discussion questions to facilitate
understanding of the material; analysis and possible responses appear
at the end of the chapter. Competitive advantage strategies.
Highlighted, focused strategies based on discussions in the text help
readers understand how to use the law to make sound operational
decisions and will assist them in working effectively with legal
counsel. Discussion questions, learning activities, and case studies.
Thoughtful and thought-provoking questions and activities emphasize
important concepts;they help instructors teach and readers review the
material. Creative case studies stimulate readers, as future sport or
recreation managers, to analyze situations involving a legal issue
presented in the chapter. Annotated websites. Each chapter includes a
collection of web resources to help readers explore topics further.
Accompanying the web addresses are brief descriptions pointing out key
links and the sites' benefits. Bookmarking these sites will help
readers in future research or throughout their careers.

Qualitative Research in Sport Management
Sport has always presented participants, administrators and observers
with a wide and often bizarre array of ethical dilemmas. They take on
a special edge, perhaps because the sport personalities are usually
well known as are result of the extensive media coverage of sporting
events. We look in astonishment and horror at such things as the
judging debacle in the pairs figure-skating event at the 2002 Olympic
Winter Games, the not-too-distant future possibility of genetically
modified athletes, the bribe taking by members of the IOC, the
widespread steroid use by athletes, the child sex-abuse cases in
hockey, the acceptance of physical assault and violence, the hooligans
among British soccer fans, and the drug abusers at the Tour de France.
This revised and expanded edition is designed to provide an analytical
framework to enable readers to explore and understand many of the
ethical issues and controversies in sport today. Included for
discussion purposes are topical case studies drawn from the world of
sport and recreation.

Law, Ethics, and Integrity in the Sports Industry
This is a practical guide on how to navigate the complexities of
ethical leadership in sport, while recognizing the increasing pressure
placed on individuals and organizations to win and be exemplary role
models. While you and most leaders know right from wrong, giving voice
to your values isn’t always straightforward. This book explores how to
approach the ethical decisions, dilemmas, and valuebased conflicts
that emerge for leaders in sports organizations in order to make good
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choices, drive a sound culture, and reduce the risk of going awry. The
approach in this book is two-fold: Coaching to help you learn how to
make and act on an ethical decision when faced with a dilemma, and an
exploration of those deep personal values and beliefs about sport that
underpin your actions. This book considers ethics in the context of
modern sport and highlights the classic ethical traps and cultural
slippery slopes to avoid using case studies and examples.

Contemporary Sport Management 6th Edition
With an updated and expanded look at the skills and knowledge needed
to succeed in the sport industry, this 3rd Edition maintains its
previous editions stance as one of the most widely adopted sport
management foundational texts on the market. Editors Andy Gillentine
and R Brian Crow, along with a team of leading authors, aim to provide
readers with a dynamic and comprehensive overview of the core concepts
and current trends of the industry. Their years of experience as elite
academicians and practitioners make this volume a cutting-edge
resource for undergraduates considering or pursuing careers in sport
management. Topics covered in this edition include economics and
finance, marketing, sponsorship and sales, facility and event
management, media relations, governance, and ethics.

Sport and Environmental Sustainability
Managing Sport Organizations, second edition, is a newly updated and
comprehensive introduction to the themes and elements surrounding
sport management. The book teaches management theory and principles in
a coherent manner, helping to reinforce these concepts for students in
schools of business, and serving to introduce them to students in
other school settings (kinesiology, exercise science, sport science).
The features of this book include: Important industry segment
information is introduced chapter by chapter, allowing students to wed
theory and application throughout Effectively weaves sport industry
issues with fundamental management theories and practices Provides
informative introductions to all fundamental aspects of sport
management- Leadership, Information Technology, Media, Facility
management, HR and much more With an online Instructor's Manual and a
Test Bank available as well, this book is an essential tool for
students and teachers of sport management.

Sports Ethics
This book challenges you to consider ethical dilemmas in sport and
find out where you stand. Featuring a strong background in the
philosophy, history, and sociology of sport, it offers new
perspectives on the ethical issues facing athletes today -- in youth
sports, intercollegiate athletics, the Olympics, and professional
sports. With its thought-provoking questions and real-life situations,
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this book focuses on the theme of moral reasoning and the issues of
what winning really means. Book jacket.

Applied Ethics for Sport Managers
The influence of professional, adult sport on youth sport is now a
global concern. Children are involved in high-stakes competitive sport
at national and international levels at an increasingly young age. In
addition, the use of sport as a medium for positive youth development
by governments and within the community has fuelled ambitious targets
for young people’s participation in sport at all levels. In this
important study of ethical issues in and around youth sport, leading
international experts argue for the development of strong ethical
codes for the conduct of youth sport and for effective policy and
pedagogical applications to ensure that the positive benefits of sport
are optimized and the negative aspects diminished. At the heart of the
discussion are the prevailing standards and expectations of youth
sport in developed societies, typically consisting of the development
of motor competence, the development of a safe and healthy lifestyle
and competitive style, and the development of a positive self-image
and good relationship skills. The book examines the recommendations
emerging from the ‘Panathlon Declaration’ and the debates that have
followed, and covers a wide range of key ethical issues, including:
emotional and physical abuse aggression and violence doping and
cheating values and norms teaching and coaching integrity management.
Ethics in Youth Sport is focused on the application of ethical policy
and pedagogies and is grounded in practice. It assumes no prior
ethical training on the part of the reader and is essential reading
for all students, researchers, policy makers and professionals working
with children and young people in sport across school, community and
professional settings.

Ethics and College Sports
The essays in this reader examine philosophical issues such as
sportsmanship, violence, cheating, drug use, racism, sexism, and
gender equity. Examines ethical issues in sports, such as
sportsmanship, violence, cheating, drug use, racism, sexism, and
gender equity. Includes essays by psychologists, sociologists,
coaches, and sports writers. Gives the reader an understanding of the
moral significance of sport, and how sports affect society.

Ethical Leadership in Sport
Applied Sport Management Skills, Third Edition With Web Study Guide,
takes a unique and effective approach to teaching students how to
become strong leaders and managers in the world of sport. Organized
around the central management functions—planning, organizing, leading,
and controlling—this third edition addresses the Common Professional
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Component topics outlined by the Commission on Sport Management
Accreditation (COSMA). The text explains important concepts but then
takes the student beyond theories, to applying those management
principles and developing management skills. This practical how-to
approach, accompanied by unmatched learning tools, helps students put
concepts into action as sport managers—developing the skills of
creative problem solving and strategic planning, and developing the
ability to lead, organize, and delegate. Applied Sport Management
Skills, Third Edition, has been heavily revised and touts a full-color
format with 1,300 new references. Content updates keep pace with
industry trends, including deeper discussions of legal liability, risk
management and equipment management, servant leadership, sport
culture, and social media. Particularly valuable are the special
elements and practical applications that offer students real
opportunities to develop their skills: Features such as Reviewing
Their Game Plan and Sport Management Professionals @ Work (new to this
edition) provide a cohesive thread to keep students focused on how
sport managers use the concepts on the job. Applying the Concept and
Time-Out sidebars offer opportunities for critical thinking by having
the student think about how specific concepts relate to a sport
situation or to the student’s actual experiences in sports, including
part-time jobs, full-time jobs, internships, and volunteer work. SelfAssessment exercises offer insight into students’ strengths and
weaknesses and how to address shortcomings. An enhanced web study
guide is integrated with the text to facilitate a more interactive
setting with which to complete many of the learning activities.
Several of the exercises require students to visit a sport
organization and answer questions to gain a better understanding of
sport management. Skill-Builder Exercises present a variety of
scenarios and provide step-by-step guidance on handling day-to-day
situations such as setting priorities, conducting job interviews,
handling conflict, and coaching employees to better performance.
Sports and Social Media Exercises offer Internet-based activities that
expose students to the role of social media in managing a sport
organization. Students are required to use popular social media sites
such as Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn and visit sport websites. Game
Plan for Starting a Sport Business cases put students in the driver’s
seat and ask them to perform managerial activities such as developing
an organization structure and formulating ideas on how to lead their
employees. The web study guide allows students to complete most of the
learning activities online or download them and then submit them to
the instructor. Instructors will also have access to a suite of
ancillaries: an instructor guide, test package, and presentation
package. Applied Sport Management Skills, Third Edition, is a critical
resource that provides students with a thorough understanding of the
management principles used in sport organizations while also helping
students developing their practical skills. Students will appreciate
the opportunity to begin building a solid foundation for a fulfilling
career in sport management.
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Ethics and Morality in Sport Management
Drawing on recent work in sport studies, business and management,
health, science, and law, this book offers a critical examination of
the latest published research on sport and environmental
sustainability. It examines how strategic management, policy and
education influence the relationship between sport and the natural
environment, and how the transmission and advancement of knowledge via
research journals can, and should, have an impact on policy and
practice. Covering sport at all levels, from professional to nonprofit, and across all sectors of sport management, from marketing and
events to facilities and communications, Sport and Environmental
Sustainability makes a powerful argument for an awareness of, and need
for, environmental sustainability in sport. Chapters outline the
research and methods used, expose gaps in the literature and encourage
opportunities for future inter-disciplinary research. Topics include
sport and climate change, sport and safeguarding air and water
quality, education for sustainability, and sport policy. This is an
invaluable resource for researchers in sport and environmental
sustainability, and academics working in sport management, business,
recreation and leisure studies, and sustainability programs, as well
as sport policymakers and industry practitioners.

Sport Management
Now available in a fully revised and updated third edition, Sport
Management: Principles and Applications examines the nature of the
sport industry and the role of the state, non-profit and professional
sectors in sport. It focuses on core management principles and their
application in a sporting context, highlighting the unique challenges
faced in a career in sport management. Written in highly accessible
style, each chapter has a coherent structure designed to make key
information and concepts simple to find and to utilize. Chapters
contain a conceptual overview, references, further reading, relevant
websites, study questions and up-to-date case studies from around the
world to show how theory works in the professional world. Topics
covered include: strategic planning organizational culture
organizational structures human resource management leadership
governance financial management marketing performance management. This
book provides a comprehensive introduction to the practical
application of management principles within sport organizations. It is
ideal for first and second year students studying sport management
related courses, as well as those studying business focused and human
movement/physical education courses who are seeking an overview of
sport management principles. Visit the companion website at
www.routledge.com/textbooks/hoye

Sport Law
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"This four-volume set introduces, on the management side, principles
and procedures of economics, budgeting and finance; leadership;
governance; communication; business law and ethics; and human
resources practices; all in the sports context. On the marketing side
this reference resource explores two broad streams: marketing of sport
and of sport-related products (promoting a particular team or selling
team- and sport-related merchandise, for example), and using sports as
a platform for marketing non-sports products, such as celebrity
endorsements of a particular brand of watch or the corporate
sponsorship of a tennis tournament. Together, these four volumes offer
a comprehensive and authoritative overview of the state of sports
management and marketing today, providing an invaluable print or
online resource for student researchers"--

Key Concepts in Sport Management
As ongoing high-profile drug scandals have demonstrated, sports
organisations rarely have a coherent strategy to manage the role and
relationship their sport has with different types of drugs (from
alcohol to supplements to prescription drugs to doping). This
important and timely book argues that drug control-led integrity
management of sport is more than an ideological battle around doping.
The relationship sport has with the drugs industry has become a much
broader management problem. The breadth of the problem compels
stakeholders in sport (including athletes, coaches, fans, public
servants and sports managers) to understand better the issues in
pursuit of effective strategies and responses. Drawing on cutting-edge
management theory, this book explores the dilemma of drugs in sport.
It introduces the policy and business contexts that have shaped
responses to this issue and examines its significance to sport and
integrity management, including human resource management, marketing,
and risk management. It discusses practical management concerns, such
as working with scientists and anti-doping organisations, and offers
clear recommendations for the future management of sports integrity.
The first book to offer a complete framework for a drugs management
strategy for sport, Managing Drugs in Sport is essential reading for
all advanced students, researchers and practitioners working in sport
management, sport business, sport policy, sport governance and
business ethics.

Sports Ethics for Sports Management Professionals
What is, or what should be, the function of sport in a globalized,
commercialized world? Why does sport matter in the 21st century? In
Ethics and Governance in Sport: the future of sport imagined, an
ensemble of leading international experts from across the fields of
sport management and ethics calls for a new model of sport that goes
beyond the traditional view that sport automatically encourages
positive physical, psychological, social, moral and political values.
Acknowledging that sport is beset by poor practice, corruption, and
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harmful behaviors, it explores current issues in sport ethics,
governance and development, considering how good governance and the
positive potentials of sport can be implemented in a globalized
sporting landscape. Ethics and Governance in Sport suggests a future
model of sport governance based on well substantiated projections, and
argues that identifying the root causes of harmful behavior, those
things that are characteristic of sport, and engaging sport managers,
policy makers and leaders of sport organizations, is essential if
sport is to thrive. The book’s interdisciplinary examination of sport,
encompassing philosophy, sociology, economics, management and sport
development, and its forward-looking approach makes it important
reading for advanced students, researchers and policy makers with an
interest in the place and development of modern sport. Its clear
messages invite self-reflection and discussion, especially within
sports organizations.

Foundations of Sport Management
Thoroughly updated, Contemporary Sport Management,
offers a complete and contemporary overview of the
the professional component topical areas that must
COSMA accreditation, and it comes with an array of
make instruction organized and easy.

Sixth Edition,
field. It addresses
be mastered for
ancillaries that

Managing Sports Organizations
Sports play a significant role in society, as they are a multilevel
field of interest. Nonetheless, a major problem that has been
undermining the field is the rise of issues surrounding integrity.
Indeed, major scandals of corruption have been disclosed, and they
have challenged the effectiveness of sports institutions. As a result,
it is vital to explore how to navigate the complex landscape of legal
and ethical issues. Law, Ethics, and Integrity in the Sports Industry
is an essential reference source that discusses the legitimacy and
integrity of sports institutions by focusing on the social, economic,
and political influence of sports. Featuring research on topics such
as global sports governance, legal and ethical implications, and the
validity of e-sports, this book is ideally designed for scholars
interested in institutional aspects of sports and ethics,
academicians, researchers, advanced-level students, and officials with
a broad interest in sports seeking coverage on the institutional
aspects of sports and ethics.

Sports Ethics for Sports Management Professionals
The social, cultural and economic significance of sport has never been
more evident than it is today. Adopting a critical management
perspective, this book examines the most important themes and
challenges in global sport management. From match-fixing, doping,
Page 15/17

Read PDF Sports Ethics For Sports Management Professionals
bribery and corruption to corporate social responsibility, governance,
and new media, it helps students, researchers and practitioners to
understand the changing face of the global sport industry. Written by
leading international sport management experts, Critical Issues in
Global Sport Management includes twenty chapters and real-life case
studies from around the world. It examines contemporary governance and
management issues as well as the ethical challenges faced by the
global sport industry, including questions of integrity and
accountability in recent drug scandals that have been widely reported
and debated. This book deals with such questions and many more,
highlighting the fact that the global sport system is in urgent need
of new and innovative solutions to these ongoing problems. Based on
cutting-edge research from the US, UK, Australia, Europe and beyond,
this book will add depth and currency to any course in sport
management, sport business, sport development, or sport events.
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